For our summer examinations, 1st, 2nd and 5t Yr students, information regarding assessments will be

available next week. We are planning a two week period beginning Monday 18th May.

It is recognised that amidst this pandemic, life is challenging, particularly for our examination

students. Again, on behalf of the Board of the Governors, teachers and staff, we wish to assure you that every
effort is being made to support and improve the home study and online learning. Your recent feedback via the
parent/guardian online survey has been very much welcome. Changes are being taken in response to your
feedback. Please keep checking the school website as it is regularly updated with useful links and

information.

Just a reminder that it is important for our children’s well-being to seek safe exercise times, in line with the
advice of the HSE with regards to physical distancing to help avoid the spread of the Covid-19. Also, with
advances in on-line social media, it is hoped that the students regularly keep in touch with each other for

their social well-being and friendships. This is the best we can all do in these times.
As previously said, please do not hesitate to contact the school should you require any assistance. While we
may not be physically open, we are online and at the end of a telephone. We continue to be there to support

your son/daughter with effort, determination and teamwork.

Yours sincepely

Jonathan Graham Rory McKeague
Headmaster Deputy Principal

28 APR 2020

School contact number: 089 235 8586 between S8am and 4pm Monday to Friday.



